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Director of Planning and Urban Development


Jeff Levine

Inspections Division Director


Tammy Munson

August 10, 2012
Scott
284 Elm Street

Limerick, 04148
Scott,

Hope this helps. Call or e-mail if any questions. I am sorry if there was any confusion on the part of the City.
Sincerely, 

Don McPherson

Code Enforcement Officer
City of Portland
Planning and Urban Development Department
Inspection Services Division
389 Congress St. Rm 315
Portland, ME 04101
Office: 207.874.8705

Support Staff: 207.874.8701
DMcPherson@portlandmaine.gov
